From: English, Rachel

Sent: 28 September 2015 12:20
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 166 Arlington Road, NW1 7HP; Application ref: 2015/4846/P

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343

Sent: 28 September 2015 1.2
To: English, Rachel

Cc: gordon macqueen
Subject: 166 Arlington Road, NW1 7HP; Application ref: 2015/4846/P

Dear Rachel,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to the proposed alterations to this house which seems to overlap No 164,
an oddity in itself.

Our main objection is the cutting away of the roof - a decent roof of simple design.
This cutting away is extremely awkward in design, destroying the pitch of the roof
and producing an ugly extension for a terrace.

The house is possibly a Neo-Georgian one and has a front elevation of a simplicity
which complements the street. The proposed rear elevation and section would
produce an ugly complexity which should be avoided.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



